
    HEALTH ALERT 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ VISITOR GUIDELINES: COVID -19 

Visitor limitations within all Southview Medical Group care settings are necessary for the safety of our patients, visitors, care 
teams and community to control the spread of Novel Cornovirus (COVID-19). 

• Please do not visit if you have flu-like symptoms, including fever, cough, runny nose/nasal 

congestion.  

• Visitors are limited to two (2) per patient at any time. 

• It is highly recommended that children do not visit during this time. 

• Please do not visit if you have returned from a country the CDC has designated as a “high risk 

country” within 14 days. 

• If you do visit, please ensure you wash your hands and use sanitizer before and after your visit.  

• Outside vendors are restricted from entering patient areas. Please contact provider suite to 

schedule lunch or to discuss samples.  

Thank you for following these guidelines to keep our patients, 
visitors, care teams and community safe during this time. 



 

          

 


